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I believe on behalf of us AS a living human beings that we should not be using 

monkeys especially since they are almost just as cognitive as us! I’d say images that 

aren’t going out for the rest of their  life’s, people I prison for rape etc. would be way 

more effective way since it’s a human and they already have everyone outside of 

prison not support them and most likely be ok with it  


